
 

 

FCBL/HRAD/01/2024/518             3rd August 2024 

Announcement 

The Food Corporation of Bhutan Limited is pleased to announce the following 
candidates who have been shortlisted for the position of Civil Engineer.  

SN Name CID Time Venue 
1 Passang Dolma 11105003607 

Starts from 
9:00 AM 

FCBL 
Conference 

Hall 

2 Upen Sharma 11804001939 
3 Nidup Wangmo 10715001450 
4 Amber Bdr. Chhetri 10211001589 
5 Pema Rigzin 10714000089 
6 Priyangka Mongar 10205005041 
7 Bhakta Bdr. Mongar 11809000465 
8 Kezang Phuntsho 11506001572 
9 Passang Dorji 10807001540 

10 Deepti Sharma 11213004930 
11 Utter Kumar Rai 11212001212 
12 Sonam Tandin 11805004343 
13 Tulasi Ram Ghalley 11303000057 
14 Dechen Wangchuk 11516003206 
15 Naranpati Dahal 11801002864 

Shortlisted candidates must produce original documents for verification during 
the interview. Please report to FCBL Corporate Headquarters in Phuentsholing on 
August 7, 2024, for your interview. 

We extend our gratitude to all applicants for their interest in joining our company. 

  

 

General Manager 
HR & Administration Division 


